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Dear Mental Health Nursing Colleagues,

The University of New England School of Health is seeking mental health nurses who are
mothers of adult children who have been diagnosed with schizophrenia to participate in a
research study. The purpose of this study is to explore the stories of mothers who are
mental health nurses and how they have negotiated care for their adult children with
schizophrenia.

Participation in this study involves:
e Answering questions on the telephone to see if you meet the inclusioncriteria.
* Signing a consent form for participants which indicates your agreement to

participate with the proviso that you can withdraw at any time for anyreason.
e Participating in an interview which will be audio-taped.

The research is being conducted by a PhD student, Debra Klages, from the School of
Health, at the University of New England.

For more information about participating in this study, please contact Debra Klages by
phone at 459 494 083, or email at dklages@myune.edu.au

Thank you,

Ms. Debra Klages

Study Title: Mental Health Nurses as Mothers of Adult Children with Schizophrenia.

This project has been approved by the Human
Research Ethics Committee of the University of
New England (Approval No HE17-028, Valid to
23/03/2018).




